
  

DATE : Monday 26TH July, 2021. 

 

 

Sub:  Textbooks from Ministry of Education now available for purchase 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We trust this short book purchase update regarding Ministry of 

Education books finds you all safe and well.  

 
We would like to inform you that those parents who wish to purchase the MOE textbooks may 

now do so using the same login details as you used for your previous order. Purchases may be 

made until the 1st of August 2021 only.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 


